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  Acquisition Essentials Denzil Rankine,Peter Howson,2013 The comprehensive
and crystal-clear companion to making the right acquisition decisions and
executing them well: Acquisition is the most powerful corporate development
tool available to companies and will therefore always be on the business
agenda. Very practical and easy to follow: diagrams, checklists and case
studies throughout. The authors have an accessible style and approach The
Audience: High level entrepreneurs, senior executives, directors, and
business strategists. Updates include: new and updated case studies, analysis
of different types of company and how this could affect the transaction, a
guide to working with external advisors.
  Successful Acquisitions David Braun,2013 Every company faces the inevitable
challenge: stagnate or grow. One of the fastest ways for small- and mid-size
companies to expand is through acquisition. Purchasing another company can
seem daunting--but when done right, it can deliver outstanding rewards.
Successful Acquisitions supplies the key information that business leaders
need to know about finding and buying companies. Written by an M&A expert
with more than $1 billion in transactions under his belt, the book's
practical and comprehensive approach integrates all the moving pieces into a
logical step-by-step process that covers: * The art and science of
researching companies * Building and balancing an acquisition team *
Valuation tips that look beyond the obvious * The importance of the seller's
equation * Developing a negotiation platform * How to be tough and still
protect the buyer-seller relationship * Guidelines for structuring an
airtight deal * The letter of intent, due diligence, purchase agreement,
funding, and other essentials * Bringing the deal to a timely close * A 100-
day plan for making integration a success It's all here. From building the
foundation to growing the relationships to cementing the deal, Successful
Acquisitions is a complete roadmap to buying companies and achieving
proactive strategic growth.
  Mergers and Acquisitions Basics Michael E. S. Frankel,2005-07-22 Aimed at
senior-level executives, this text provides essential answers to questions
about the nature of mergers and acquisitions and the steps involved in their
execution. It also explains what key events, processes and issues buyers and
sellers must consider, as well as common pitfalls to avoid.
  Let's Buy a Company H. Lee Rust,2006 The 1980s saw the beginning of the
greatest merger boom in history. Year after year, the number of mergers and
acquisitions climbed. Mergers between large companies make headlines, but
companies of any size may find it beneficial to engage in mergers and
acquisitions. Author H. Lee Rust explains the basics of acquisitions in
clear, simple prose for companies that are too small to make the evening
news. His book will be most useful to small- and medium-sized firms whose
leaders lack experience in acquisitions. He provides sound, practical advice,
easy-to-use checklists, and a CD-ROM workbook with spreadsheets,
calculations, sample letters and more. If you manage a small company,
getAbstract suggests reading this book before you get involved in your first
acquisition.
  Acquisition in Different and Special Subject Areas Abulfazal M. Fazle
Kabir,2003 In this book, you'll find profiles, methods, and processes for
acquisitions in specialized subject areas, such as local and regional poetry,
oceanography, educational information in electronic formats, popular fiction,
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regional and ethnic materials, and more. Seasoned acquisitions librarians
share their experiences in gathering the hard-to-find materials their
libraries' highly specialized clients need to access. You'll also examine
issues surrounding the acquisition of new reference tools that are vital in
today's emerging electronic environment.
  Language Acquisition Susan Foster-Cohen,2009-07-16 This book provides a
snapshot of the field of language acquisition at the beginning of the 21st
Century. It represents the multiplicity of approaches that characterize the
field and provides a review of current topics and debates, as well as
addressing some of the connections between sub-fields and possible future
directions for research.
  Why Acquisitions Fail Denzil Rankine,2001 When acquisitions go disastrously
wrong they can bring down the entire company. Equally, astute acquirers can
achieve excellent growth or even transform their businesses through
successful acquisition. This briefing is a definitive guide to avoiding the
pitfalls of acquisition. It is based on practical experience and is also
backed by an independent survey of over 350 transactions and over 70 case
studies. The briefing highlights the 20 main reasons for failure. These are
grouped in the five phases of any acquisition; starting from initial planning
through to the completion of integration. Contents include: Executive summary
Flawed business logic Flawed understanding of the new business Flawed deal
management Flawed integration management Flawed corporate development
Checklist for success A mistake in any one of these areas can be enough to
turn a potentially successful acquisition into a disaster. Denzil Rankine is
founder and chief executive of AMR International, a London-based strategy
consultancy specialising in acquisition; over the past 20 years he has
advised on 500 acquisitions in 32 countries.
  Value in Due Diligence Ronald Gleich,Gordana Kierans,2017-11-22 The recent
financial crisis has thrown many of the mergers and acquisitions of recent
years into sharp focus. Too many have failed to generate real value for
shareholders and many others have only proved lukewarm successes. Although it
is impossible to assess accurately the extent to which these failures may be
the result of poor planning and execution, they have raised considerable
questions about the process, breadth and effectiveness of traditional due
diligence activities. Value in Due Diligence explores new applications for
due diligence including areas such as corporate culture, social
responsibility, and innovation. It also examines the due diligence process
itself to draw out those elements that provide effective risk and opportunity
management as opposed to simple compliance.
  The Art of M&A, Fifth Edition: A Merger, Acquisition, and Buyout Guide
Alexandra Reed Lajoux,2019-07-19 Make every deal a major win! The M&A classic
has been updated for today’s business landscape Since the last edition of
this authoritative resource was published, the M&A world has gone from boom
to bust and back again—and this new edition brings you completely up to date.
With critical lessons learned from the financial crises and regulatory shocks
of the past decade, The Art of M&A, Fifth Edition delivers the information
and insight you need to make all the right decisions throughout the process.
Learn the ins and outs of: •Getting Started—basic process, requirements, and
objectives• Strategy—deciding what to buy and why•Valuation and
Modeling—measuring and projecting value pre- and post-merger• Financing and
Refinancing—sourcing capital • Structuring—mitigating financial, tax, and
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legal risk• Due Diligence—investigating a business’s past, present, and
future risks• Documentation and Closing—pulling everything together to ensure
a smooth transaction • Integration—merging resources, processes, and
responsibilities to maximize synergies• Landmark Cases—legal cases you need
to understand The Art of M&A is an indispensable resource for anyone heavily
engaged in the process—whether you’re an executive tasked with growing your
businesses, an investment banker structuring transactions, an attorney
responsible for due diligence, or an accountant who advises buyers and
sellers. Turn to this definitive resource to develop, steward, and close
deals that benefit everyone involved.
  Acquisition Policy Reform United States. Congress. House. Committee on
Armed Services. Military Acquisition Subcommittee,1995
  Due Diligence William J. Gole,Paul J. Hilger,2009-08-03 This nuts-and-bolts
guide examines all aspects of an M&A due diligence--from coming to the
decision to acquire a company, to who should be on the due diligence team, to
the actual process and the final report and post-closing follow up. It
advocates a focus on both risk mitigation and shareholder value creation, and
emphasizes a holistic approach that spans from planning to post-acquisition
integration. The tentative contents is: (1) Introduction; (2) Planning for
value creation: growth strategy; (3) Engagement and pursuit; (4) Preparing
for due diligence; (5) Validation of value: performing due diligence; (6)
Assessment of due diligence results; (7) Optimizing value: post diligence
negotiation; (8) Extracting value: post-transaction integration.
  The Acquisition and Government of Backward Territory in International Law
Sir Mark Frank Lindley,1926 Cases concerning British colonization of
Australia and theory of territorium nullius briefly discussed.
  Mergers and Acquisitions Edwin L. Miller, Jr.,Lewis N. Segall,2017-03-15
The legal, financial, and business primer to the M&A process Mergers and
Acquisitions offers accessible step-by-step guidance through the M&A process
to provide the legal and financial background required to navigate these
deals successfully. From the initial engagement letter to the final
acquisition agreement, this book delves into the mechanics of the process
from beginning to end, favoring practical advice and actionable steps over
theoretical concepts. Coverage includes deal structure, corporate structuring
considerations, tax issues, public companies, leveraged buyouts, troubled
businesses and more, with a uniquely solution-oriented approach to the M&A
process. This updated second edition features new discussion on cross-border
transactions and pseudo M&A deals, and the companion websites provides
checklists and sample forms to facilitate organization and follow-through.
Mergers and acquisitions are complex, and problems can present themselves at
each stage of the process; even if the deal doesn't fall through, you may
still come out with less than you bargained for. This book is a multi-
disciplinary primer for anyone navigating an M&A, providing the legal,
financial, and business advice that helps you swing the deal your way.
Understand the legal mechanics of an M&A deal Navigate the process with step-
by-step guidance Compare M&A structures, and the rationale behind each Solve
common issues and avoid transactional missteps Do you know what action to
take when you receive an engagement letter, confidentiality agreement, or
letter of intent? Do you know when to get the banker involved, and how?
Simply assuming the everything will work out well guarantees that it will—for
the other side. Don't leave your M&A to chance; get the information and tools
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you need to get it done right. Mergers and Acquisitions guides you through
the process step-by-step with expert insight and real-world advice.
  Land Acquisition 7th Edition G. Newton,Christopher Conolly,2017 Land
Acquisition, 7th edition is an examination of the principles of the law
governing the compulsory acquisition or resumption of land in Australia. It
summarises the principal legislative provisions and the case law that has
emerged over 150 years. Reference is made to nine federal, state and
territory states and to approximately 450 reported cases.
  The Art of M&A Stanley Foster Reed,Alexandra Reed Lajoux,1999 Includes
information on pricing, guidelines for financing and refinancing, tax
planning, merging compensation and benefit plans, and international
transactions.
  Introduction to Defense Acquisition Management Gary J. Hagan,2001 Issues
for 2009- cataloged as a serial in LC.
  Owning the Technical Baseline for Acquisition Programs in the U.S. Air
Force National Academies of Sciences, Engineering, and Medicine,Division on
Engineering and Physical Sciences,Air Force Studies Board,Committee on Owning
the Technical Baseline for Acquisition Programs in the U.S. Air Force: A
Study,2016-10-25 While there are examples of successful weapon systems
acquisition programs within the U.S. Air Force (USAF), many of the programs
are still incurring cost growth, schedule delays, and performance problems.
The USAF now faces serious challenges in acquiring and maintaining its
weapons systems as it strives to maintain its current programs; add new
capabilities to counter evolving threats; and reduce its overall program
expenditures. Owning the technical baseline is a critical component of the
Air Force's ability to regain and maintain acquisition excellence. Owning the
technical baseline allows the government acquisition team to manage and
respond knowledgeably and effectively to systems development, operations, and
execution, thereby avoiding technical and other programmatic barriers to
mission success. Additionally, owning the technical baseline ensures that
government personnel understand the user requirements, why a particular
design and its various features have been selected over competing designs,
and what the options are to pursue alternative paths to the final product
given unanticipated cost, schedule, and performance challenges. Owning the
Technical Baseline for Acquisition Programs in the U.S. Air Force discusses
the strategic value to the Air Force of owning the technical baseline and the
risk of not owning it and highlights key aspects of how agencies other than
the Air Force own the technical baseline for their acquisition programs. This
report identifies specific barriers to owning the technical baseline for the
Air Force and makes recommendations to help guide the Air Force in overcoming
those barriers.
  CMMI for Acquisition Brian Gallagher,Mike Phillips,Karen Richter,Sandra
Shrum,2011-03-04 CMMI® for Acquisition (CMMI-ACQ) describes best practices
for the successful acquisition of products and services. Providing a
practical framework for improving acquisition processes, CMMI-ACQ addresses
the growing trend in business and government for organizations to purchase or
outsource required products and services as an alternative to in-house
development or resource allocation. Changes in CMMI-ACQ Version 1.3 include
improvements to high maturity process areas, improvements to the model
architecture to simplify use of multiple models, and added guidance about
using preferred suppliers. CMMI® for Acquisition, Second Edition, is the
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definitive reference for CMMI-ACQ Version 1.3. In addition to the entire
revised CMMI-ACQ model, the book includes updated tips, hints, cross-
references, and other author notes to help you understand, apply, and quickly
find information about the content of the acquisition process areas. The book
now includes more than a dozen contributed essays to help guide the adoption
and use of CMMI-ACQ in industry and government. Whether you are new to CMMI
models or are already familiar with one or more of them, you will find this
book an essential resource for managing your acquisition processes and
improving your overall performance. The book is divided into three parts.
Part One introduces CMMI-ACQ in the broad context of CMMI models, including
essential concepts and useful background. It then describes and shows the
relationships among all the components of the CMMI-ACQ process areas, and
explains paths to the adoption and use of the model for process improvement
and benchmarking. Several original essays share insights and real experiences
with CMMI-ACQ in both industry and government environments. Part Two first
describes generic goals and generic practices, and then details the twenty-
two CMMI-ACQ process areas, including specific goals, specific practices, and
examples. These process areas are organized alphabetically and are tabbed by
process area acronym to facilitate quick reference. Part Three provides
several useful resources, including sources of further information about CMMI
and CMMI-ACQ, acronym definitions, a glossary of terms, and an index.
  Acquisition and Loss of Ownership of Goods Wolfgang Faber,Brigitta
Lurger,2011-03-30 This volume contains the major result of the work
undertaken by the international research group Transfer of Movables which
belonged to the Study Group on a European Civil Code. It covers the most
important aspects of the law of property in movables, such as the transfer of
ownership based on the transferor's right and the good faith acquisition of
ownership. The suggested black letter provisions are accompanied by extensive
explanatory comments and comparative notes providing information on the
existing rules of the EU Member States. As compared to Book VIII of the DCFR,
this volume contains additional and partly revised national notes, extended
comments, translations of the black letter rules and adapted registers. The
Principles of European Law are published in co-operation with Oxford
University Press and Staempfli (Switzerland).
  Advances in Mergers and Acquisitions Cary L. Cooper,Sydney
Finkelstein,2012-01-02 Focuses on the studies of the advances in mergers and
acquisitions from scholars in different countries, with different research
questions, relying on different theoretical perspectives. This title helps
scholars think about mergers and acquisitions in different ways.
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